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DUKE POWER GOMPANY
P.O. Box 33180

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242
IIALH. TUCKER TELEPtf0NE

"") "". Z."".""". October 19, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director-
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr.. Denton:

- In response to. Proposed License Condition 13(a), by letter of October 2,1984,

Duke Power Company (proposed an alternative mounting scheme for the Solid StateProtection System SSPS). This is to advise that the SSPS cabinet torquing
- and shiming activities (Items 1.a and 1.b) that were to be completed prior to
exceeding 5% power have been completed.

Very truly yours,

lh D. @dc4~W
Hal B. Tucker

ROS: sib

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclehr Station

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
P. O. Box 12097
Charleston, South Carolina 29412

Palmetto Alliance / -
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21351 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Jesse L. Riley h
Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place ,\ g
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207 (
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